
Salhouse Weekly Update 13th June 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
I was watching a wonderful display of children’s work going up in the hall this morning linked to 
learning about Rivers and Rainforests.  Clearly some excellent learning has been going on 
which will continue next week when children go on their whole school trip to Amazona Zoo.  
Fingers crossed for good weather so they can all get the best from the day. 
 
Have a good weekend  
 

 
Next week 

 
 
Monday 13th June – Empathy Day 
 
Tuesday 14th June – Whole school trip to Amazona 
Zoo – Don’t forget to pay, give consent and order a 
school packed lunch if needed. 
 

 

Looking ahead 
 

Monday 20th June – Reception height, 
weight and visions checks 

 
Tuesday 21st June – Federation Music 
day 
 
Thursday 30th June- Sports day, all 
classes to wear PE kit 
 
Sunday 10th July – FOSS summer fair 
 
Friday 22nd July – FOSS non school 
uniform day 

 
 
 
 

Dance Club 
 

We are looking to continue the after school dance 
club in the Autumn term which would culminate in a 

Christmas performance. 
It will be dependent on numbers so please let the 

office know if your child would like to take part 
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WIN £1,000 to help your school rebuild their library – 

plus a £100 National Book Token for yourself! 
 

 

Nominate your school using the form below, and if yours is one of the five winning 

entries, you’ll also win a £100 National Book Token for yourself! 

 
Enter Here 

 
 
 
 

Amazona Zoo trip 
 

Just a reminder that the whole school Amazona zoo trip is on Tuesday 14th June.  If you 
haven’t yet paid or given consent this can be done on Pupil Asset or you can pay directly into 

the school bank account and email the office with your consent. 
Barclays Bank 

NCC Salhouse vc Primary 
Sort code: 20-62-61 
Account: 60691224 

Reference: name and V 
 

If your child needs a school packed lunch it must be ordered on Pupil Asset by 9.30am 
tomorrow (Friday 10th). The packed lunch of the day for Tuesday is ham but if your child would 
like cheese please let the office know. 
 

FOSS summer fair – date change 
 

The date for the summer fair has changed to Sunday 10th July. 
 

FOSS are looking for parents to help organise and run the event on the day. 
Specifically, a chef or someone to help with the BBQ, stall holders, any businesses that can 

provide raffle prizes or help in any way. 
Please call Leon on  07540259429 

 
 

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools?utm_source=nbt&utm_medium=email&utm_content=schools-prize-teachers&utm_campaign=20220607_schools#win-1000-for-your-schools-library---form


Wroxham Library have spaces on their 'Norfolk Pathway' reading scheme 
for adults. Volunteer coaches run free 1:1 sessions for anyone who wishes 
to improve their reading ability and the scheme is open to anyone from 
the community. 
 
There is more info here: https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/libraries-local-
history-and-archives/libraries/library-services/norfolk-reading-pathway  
 

If you would like more information, please call the library on 01603 782 
560. They are more than happy to explain how the sessions work in order 
to help you decide if you wish to take part. 
 

 

 

https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/libraries-local-history-and-archives/libraries/library-services/norfolk-reading-pathway
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/libraries-local-history-and-archives/libraries/library-services/norfolk-reading-pathway

